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Many publishers accept submissions in the first, second, and third quarters each year. However, each 
industry follows its own system and timeline for soliciting submissions.  
 
Choose companies that handle your genre. Look online for their submission requirements. Keep your eye 
on them. If a publisher accepts submissions, they'll advertise them on their website. Like any other 
business, they have down times. Publishers and staff are involved in local, national, or international 
events or professional fairs during the year.  
Here are a few companies accepting submissions right now: Go to the website and check it out. 
 
- Air and Nothingness Press - submissions to Dec. 31, 2024 
- The Brothers Uber - submissions to Dec. 15, 2024 
- The Slab Press (Solar Punk) – submissions until Dec. 15, 2024 
- Book Worm Szine – horror with 3 calls to different publications – Submit until Dec. 15, 2024 
- Midnight & Indigo – submissions until Dec. 31, 2024 
- Brigids Gate Press – submissions until Dec. 31, 2024 
- Written Backwards – Silent Nightmares – Dec. 31, 2024 
- Harlequin – almost always open for submissions 
- Holiday House – childrens books 
- Aethon Books – publish ebooks and audio books – they accept fiction 
 
 
 


